
GIFA would like to extend an invitation to all  Non-Executive and Executive Directors to an interactive
discussion with Joachim Klement of Liberum.

The forum will take place on Thursday 10 November 2022 at the St Peter Port offices of PwC
and will commence at 12:30pm and is expected to finish no later than 13:30pm.

Joachim will be talking about inflation, the length and depth of the recession and the outlook for
government finances – stock markets will inevitably come into the mix too.

There will also be the opportunity to ask Joachim any questions you might have regarding
macroeconomic or market trends

Registration Details
As there will be limited availability, this forum will be limited to NEDs and Executive Directors. If you
wish to attend please register here.

We politely request that if you register and then are unable to make the event, please advise Mike de
Haaff.

 

About the Speaker

Joachim is the Head of Strategy, Accounting and Sustainability for Liberum. He has worked in the
investment industry for almost 20 years, mostly on the buy side. He is an investment strategist and
ESG specialist, and he is regularly quoted in the financial press.

Before joining Liberum, Joachim worked as Head of Equity Strategy and Head of Asset Allocation for a
major Swiss private bank, as Chief Investment Officer for family offices and institutional investors as
well as Head of Research for a boutique investment firm.

Joachim holds a Masters in Mathematics from ETH Zurich and a Masters in Economics from the
University of Hagen. Joachim is also a CFA charter holder and holds a CFP certificate.
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